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Memorandum 
 
To:          Reference Lab Manager 

From:     Dr. Shashirekha Shetty, PhD, FACMG       
     Laboratory Director, National Prion Disease Pathology Surveillance Center (NPDPSC) 

     Tatiana Weaver, MCRM, MEd, MLS(ASCP), CPHQ 
    QA Manager, National Prion Disease Pathology Surveillance Center 

 
Date:      April 14, 2025  

Subject:  New Diagnostic NPDPSC Test Requisition Forms 

 

We are reaching out to inform you that we have made a revision to our test requisition form. 
Effective immediately, we request that all referring laboratories transition to the Diagnostic Test 
Requisition Forms to ensure consistency and accuracy in test ordering.  These simplified forms 
will allow for more concise ordering.  

You can access the New Diagnostic Service Forms 
https://case.edu/medicine/pathology/research/national-prion-disease-pathology-surveillance-
center/clinical-testing-cjd/diagnostic-services-forms  Please ensure that all orders submitted from 
the receiving of this memorandum onward use this version. For your convenience, a copy of the 
forms is attached.  

If you have any questions or require assistance, please contact our client services team at 216 – 
368 - 0587. 

Thank you for your prompt attention to this update. 
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